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July 8, 2021 

 

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic 

Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #210443 

DESIGNATION OF BICYCLE LANE ON SOUTH CLEMENT AVENUE 

FROM EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE TO EAST MORGAN AVENUE   

 

Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic: 

 

In conjunction with the pavement marking project on South Clement Avenue between East 

Oklahoma Avenue and East Morgan Avenue bicycle lanes were added to this project to promote the 

bicycle as both a commuting and recreational mode of transportation and to enhance bicycle safety 

on this roadway. The above-captioned bicycle lanes are necessary to designate the bicycle lanes on 

this portion of South Clement Avenue. We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard 

at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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July 8, 2021 

 

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic 

Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #210443 

 INSTALL NO LEFT TURN ON SCHOOL DAYS 8:00 AM TO 9:00 AM 

 AND 3:00 PM TO 4:00 PM IN ALLEY BOUNDED BY 

 EAST MANITOBA STREET, EAST GAUER CIRCLE AND 

 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE NORTHBOUND  

 

Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to limit intrusion in the alley 

bounded by East Manitoba Street, East Gauer Circle and South Howell Avenue by motorists 

traveling to Parkside School. We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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July 8, 2021  

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez  

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

SUBJECT:   12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210443  

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST BRUCE STREET  

         AND SOUTH 6TH STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Perez:  

  

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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July 8, 2021  

  

Honorable Michael J. Murphy  

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

SUBJECT:   10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210443  

         INSTALL STOP SIGN ON WEST LOCUST STREET  

         AT NORTH 74TH STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Murphy:  

  

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control.  

  

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a sight obstruction exists on 

the northeast corner of the intersection in the form of a fence and bushes that would reduce the safe 

approach speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control.  

   

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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July 8, 2021  

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy  

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

SUBJECT:   10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210443  

         INSTALL STOP SIGN ON NORTH 75TH STREET  

         AT WEST LOCUST STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Murphy:  

  

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control.  

  

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a sight obstruction exists on 

the southeast corner of the intersection in the form of a house and bushes that would reduce the safe 

approach speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control.  

   

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 
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July 8, 2021  

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy  

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District  

Room 205, City Hall  

  

SUBJECT:   10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #210443  

         INSTALL STOP SIGN ON NORTH 74TH STREET  

         AT WEST CHAMBERS STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Murphy:  

  

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control.  

  

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on 

the southeast and southwest corners of the intersection in the form of house and bushes that would 

reduce the safe approach speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in 

the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control.  

   

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


